
FS Meeting Minutes April 4, 2019 
 
Dr. Mason called the meeting to order at 4:26. All members were present. Laura Chambers attended by 
phone, and Martiana Sega attended by polycom. 
 
The minutes from March were approved by email. 
 
Dr. Mason said that Faculty Senate minutes must now line up with the meeting agenda, and all handouts 
and paperwork during meetings need to be attached to minutes when we submit them. 
 
Bob Marsh presented the revisions to the faculty senate bylaws. The senate approved the changes. 
 
Laura Chambers and Armond Boudreaux were both reelected for Humanities, and Mark was reelected as 
the At Large senator. 
 
As of April 4, we were still waiting to hear from President Boehmer about the survey of faculty on the 
eight-week courses. 
 
Dr. Mason formed an ad hoc committee for examining the CATS course for the possibility having a PLA 
for the course. Mark Hovind and David Strickland will be on the committee and will get advice and input 
from additional faculty who have taught the course.  If these faculty members are interested in being 
added to the ad hoc committee, they will be invited. 
 
Dr. Mason formed a committee to revise the Faculty Handbook. Alan Brasher, Sandra Sharman, Bob 
Marsh, Tommy Upchurch, and Armond Boudreaux will serve on that committee.  Other senior faculty 
members may be added. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:16 p.m. 
 


